
Pine Knoll Shores Exhibit at Carteret County History Museum
“Beach Town in a Forest: The Story of Pine Knoll Shores” opened in the new Rodney Kemp 
Gallery at the Carteret County History Museum in March. Mayor Ken Jones accepted an 
award on behalf of the town of Pine Knoll Shores, the Board of Commissioners and the History 
Committee for being the first to exhibit in the new gallery. Information panels and artifacts carry 
visitors through the history of the town. The exhibit is open to the public and will be on display 
through March lOM—Photos by Bill Flexman
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Fire in the sky. This shot was taken recently on the beach in Pine Knoll Shores just after sunset.—p/iofo by Ron Johnson
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Pine Knoll Shores Police Officer Matthew Drake (right) was awarded 
a plaque in recognition of his selection as Police Officer of the Year 
at the March 9 Board of Commissioners meeting. He is pictured here 
with Police Chief Ryan Thompson. Congratulations and appreciation 
for his service are extended to Officer Drake.—P/ioio by Paige Gillespie


